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Dear Parent, 
 
This Saturday 21st May 2022 we will be performing out first concert since March 2020 with Ellesmere 
College Choral Society and Ellesmere Sinfonia.  For this we have chosen a beautiful and uplifting 
piece to perform for you, the Rutter Magnificat.  Taking its inspiration from a variety of world music 
styles, it is the perfect way to celebrate the return of live music to Ellesmere College. 
 
We are pleased to welcome our special guests, Shrewsbury Cantata Choir, Gemma King (Soprano) 
and a number of featured professional instrumentalists.  Ellesmere Sinfonia will be performing music 
from Peer Gynt by Grieg and an orchestral arrangement of Gershwin’s ‘Lady Be Good’. 
 
Refreshments will be served in the interval and tickets are available through the following link: 
www.wegottickets.com/event/546220 or on the door, priced at £10 adults and £5 children.  The 
concert will take place in the College Chapel and starts at 7.30pm. 
 
I do hope that you will be able to join us for what is sure to be an unforgettable evening. 
 
Best wishes, 
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